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2010  A Busy Year With New 
Ideas! 

2010 has seen new changes at our 
club with the introduction of 

-Match play day: Fridays. Great 
success and very well attended 
mostly by our 10&U 
- Singles Box Leagues:  61 juniors 

have entered singles  box leagues
- Tennis Leaders  & Hitting 
    buddies : 4  of our teenage 
   players will qualify this December!
-CLUBMARK status 
  ( a seal of approval from   LTA )
 

 

NEWSLETTER
2010 Overview & 2011 Junior Programme

A big thank you to all juniors and parents who took part in our 2010 pro-
gramme.  We have so much to be proud of!  Over 300 children have 
taken part in our courses and camps. We have seen our regular faces 
and welcomed many new ones.  Our junior competitors have excelled!...
-18 & U Boys Div 5    : Winners!  
! ! ! (AEGON Team Tennis Middlesex Division 5)

-14 & U Boys Div 8    : Winners!  
! ! ! (AEGON Team Tennis Middlesex Division 8)

-10 & U Div 4 : proud representation for the first time in competition!

-Six of our 14 - 18 year old juniors represented the club at senior !!
! ! ! level in the Middlesex League

Congratulations to all who took part and thank you for doing your best!

Our sincere thanks to Venetia Stent, Derek Thrumble, Hugh Whelan 
and Chris Ho who organised their respective teams home and away and  
religiously reported back to Andrea.
-Individual ratings performance : Alex Kramer moves from 10.1 to 9.2!
 Well done Alex keep up the good work!

New Courts

We love them!!!

WEEKLY 
COURSES AND 
HOLIDAY CAMPS

Our weekly courses 
and holiday camps have 
been well attended.

Week  3 of modern steps to tennis “the pivot step”  12&U squad  Saturday 2 - 3pm
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2010 TWICKENHAM LTC GAINS  CLUBMARK ACCREDITATION
CONGRATULATIONS -  YOU DID IT

Pictured !om right to le":   Damian Tambirasa Webmaster,   Barry Martindale Bar,  David Snow Treasurer,  
Graham Gamble Tournament Organiser,   Diran Meghreblian Club Secretary,  Liz Emmens Lead Clubmark,  
John Howard Social Secretary/Fundraising,  Roger Graham King Chairman,  Andrea Costello, Head of Coaching,  
Chris Davis Junior Coordinator,   Nuala O’Connor Membership Secretary, 
 

! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !
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Monday 20th, 
Tuesday 21st & 
Wednesday 22nd 
December

10.30 - 3pm with 
supervised lunch
Cost per day:
25 (members)       
£30 (non members)
half day: 
£12.50 (members)  £15 
(non members)

ACTION: Please book early 
with Chris Davis on 
07795 204270 or email: 
chrismdavis@btinernet.com

Do remember that it is winter, 
and it is cold so wrap up well! 

First on the agenda are the             January   -  April courses 2011 
(see separate email with schedule).  We have a few spaces available for 
Tuesdays and more options for Wednesdays. 
! ! ! ! ! ACTION: Please book early with Chris Davis on 07795 204270 !
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! or 
! ! ! ! ! email: chrismdavis@btinernet.com
Coaching queries contact Andrea 07747108131 zippycostello@yahoo.co.uk

February half term holiday camp : Monday 21st - Friday 25th February 2011 
Summer courses will commence on the 26th April - 21st July 2011
Easter camp :  Monday 11th - Friday 15th April & Monday 18th - Thursday 21st April 2011

 THE YEAR COMES TO A CLOSE WITH OUR  CHRISTMAS CAMP

All that remains from us to say is ......
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HEALTHY AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We look forward to seeing you all on our new tennis courts in the New Year.

Andrea
 Chris, Dragan, Rob

MOVING ON TO 2011 WE ARE LOOKING 
FORWARD TO THE NEW CHALLENGES AHEAD
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